
 
 
 
Motorola Solutions, Inc. 
500 W Monroe Street, Ste 4400 
Chicago, IL 60661-3781 
USA 
 

 

March 3rd, 2025 

David Kain, Sheriff 
Tehama County Sheriff’s Office 
22840 Antelope Blvd 
Red Bluff, CA  96080 

 

Dear Sheriff David Kain, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

As a courtesy, Motorola Solutions, Inc. (“Motorola Solutions”) would like to remind you that the 
Tehama County Sheriff's Dispatch Console Upgrade proposal is set to expire on March 20, 2025—90 
days from the proposal date of December 20, 2024. If the proposal is allowed to lapse, Motorola 
Solutions and Day Wireless Systems would be required to reissue a new quote. Please note that any 
new proposal would be subject to Motorola Solutions’ January 1, 2025, price adjustments, as well as 
increased labor costs, which may result in a significant price difference. 

In a gesture of goodwill, Motorola Solutions has extended the current proposal expiration date to 
March 31, 2025. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out to me or Matt 
Weinberger from Day Wireless Systems. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gordon Poole 

Motorola Area Sales Manager 

MOTOROLA SOLUTIONS, INC. 


